Model Letter

Header with the name of the City and Date:

Gral. Otto Pérez Molina
President of the Republic of Guatemala
veronicagarcia@presidencia.gob.gt
carresis@oj.gob.gt 

lbonilla@secretariaprivada.gob.gt
Lic. Carlos Contreras Solórzano 

Minister of Labour

ccontreras@mintrabajo.gob.gt;

carlosnecsa@yahoo.com; accionpatriotagt@gmail.com
Lic. Luz de María Morales 

Planning and International Affairs

lmorales@mintrabajo.gob.gob.gt
Lic. Otto Polanco

Defense Attorney Labour Ministry of Labour and Social Welfare

opolanco@mintrabajo.gob.gt
Lic. César Gatica

Labour Inspectorate of the Ministry of Labour and Social Welfare 

Deputy Inspector

cgatica@mintrabajo.gob.gt
Dr. Sergio Fernando Morales Alvarado

Human Rights Ombudsman

gmasariegos@pdh.org.gt;  opdhg@intelnet.net.gt
Claudia Paz y Paz  

Attorney General and Chief of Public Prosecutions
clauspaz@hotmail.com
minpub@mp.lex.gob.gt;  fiscalgeneral@mp.lex.gob.gt
Elvyn Díaz Sánchez

Attorney General

ediaz@mp.gob.gt                                                                                      

Please send copies to these contacts:
Oscar Rodríguez L.

oscar.rodriguez@psi-ca.org
Luis Lara Banilla

sindicatodesalud@yahoo.com
High Commissioner for Human Rights of the United Nations 

nationalinstitutions@ohchr.org
gmagazzeni@ohchr.org
civilsociety@ohchr.org
Inter-American Commission on Human Rights

cidhdenuncias@oas.org
cidhoea@oas.org
Inter-American Platform for Human Rights, Democracy and Development - PIDHDD

Susana Aldana

secretaria@pidhdd.org
Dear Sir,
Our organisation (name of organisation), affiliated to Public Services International, the global union federation that unites 20 million public sector workers in 150 countries worldwide, is deeply concerned and alarmed by the recent murder of our colleague Carlos Hernandez Mendoza, Secretary of the National Union of Culture (SNTSG).

Our organisation upholds the International Trade Union Confederation’s of campaign against violence and impunity in Guatemala. We condemn this murder and any other act that violates the right of workers to freedom of association or otherwise hurts union comrades and their families in Guatemala. 

We demand that the Guatemalan authorities make immediate investigations in order to arrest and convict those responsible for this murder and related threats. 

We affirm our support for our affiliate SNTSG’s initiative to create an observatory to track the violation of human and labour rights in Guatemala. We will continue to denounce these crimes at the international level, and demand effective action against impunity. 

Together with PSI we will use our resources to demand justice for our members in Guatemala, and work in cooperation with our international and European partners. We believe the dire situation of anti-union violence in Guatemala, marked by shocking violations of human rights and international labour conventions, provides grounds for suspension of the European Union Central American Association Agreement (EU-CAAA). 

We ask you to take immediate action to stop all violence towards trade unions and their members, and ensure their rights under international law are upheld. 

Sincerely,

Name and title of representative of the organization

Name of organization
